Mental Health Update
Monday, May 17th - Friday, May 21st
VOICES of September 11th Offers Free Anxiety and Depression Screenings

Voices of September 11th will offer free, anonymous anxiety and depression screenings over the telephone for people who think they may be suffering from anxiety. Since September 11th, 9/11 Families, Survivors and Rescue workers are reporting symptoms of anxiety, panic attacks and post traumatic stress.  The screenings will be held from Monday, May 17th through Friday, May 21st from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. EST. 

The screening takes approximately 15 minutes and is available to adults and adolescents who are at least 14 years of age.  Parents of children ages 6 to 13 may call on behalf of their children.  

Callers will be asked to answer questions.  Based on their responses, the screener will provide a score and explain the results.  Appointments may also be scheduled for a face-to-face interview at the Voices of September 11th office, 93 Cherry Street, New Canaan, CT.  Information on anxiety and post traumatic stress will be sent upon request  and referrals will be made. 

Contact the Voices of September 11th office at (203) 966-3911 or toll free at (866) 505-3911 for a free anonymous anxiety screening. For more information on depression, please visit VOICES website.  http://www.voicesofsept11.org/pdf/NationalDepressionScreening%20Day.pdf

NEW VOICES TELECONFERENCE GROUP FOR SIBLINGS ANNOUNCED

Based on the overwhelming success of support groups at VOICES Information Forum, VOICES will begin a new evening teleconference support groups for siblings beginning Wednesday, October 12th, and meet every other Wednesday evening from 7:30 to 8:30 pm. All those who are interested in participating can email dwestfal@voicesofsept11.org or call VOICES at 866-505-3911. Meeting times will be based on participant availability. The telephone groups are provided at no cost to the participants but prior registration is required. At this time, VOICES offers teleconference groups for Adult Children; Dads; Firefighter's Moms; Parents; Rescue and Recovery Workers; Survivor's and Witnesses; Siblings; and Wives. To see a complete schedule for the teleconference and in-person support groups offered by VOICES, please click here.
Also, VOICES head of Family Programs, Dr. Robin Goodman recently wrote two articles regarding the lasting psychological impact Hurricane Katrina is likely to have on its victims. An Associated Press article (link) refers to Katrina’s “deep scars” on residents of the Gulf States. And in an interview on CBS’ The Early Show (link), Dr. Goodman offers her expertise on the kind of help that children in the hurricane stricken areas will need. She also provided some tips for parents elsewhere on how to deal with children's questions about the disaster.  
